09-04-25

Dear Aztec Municipal School Board,

The Aztec Boys HS Soccer Team would like to attend a professional Major League
Soccer Game in Sandy, Utah. The distance is around 450 miles, one way. We believe
this will be beneficial to the players, as stated in our Field Trip Request.

We have a Sponsor that will cover hotel rooms and food for the players. Our Booster
Club will cover game tickets, as this will be a team building event. We will need
transportation, which will be paid for from our Activity Fund.

We thank you for your time and consideration. We are hopeful this trip will be
possible as the boys are excited to attend a Major League Soccer Game. NM does not
have a Major League Soccer Team, so most of the players have never been to a MLS
game. For some of these boys, their dream and passion is to, one day, play on a MLS
team.

Thank you,
AHS Boys Soccer

Jon Ferguson
Head Coach



